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Walt Rankin
161 Pine Grove
Errol, NH 03579

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Eversource and Hydro Quebec care nothing about how they will change the environment of the North
Country. Their only concern is for the profit to be gained. Building structures that will last for the
lifetimes of all residents of New Hampshire and refusing reasonable requests to bury the entire run of
the transmission lines means simply that profits are being valued more than the lives of people who
live, work and play in the areas which will be forever changed. There are clean energy alternatives
which are more environmentally friendly and much less unsightly than elevated transmission lines.

Sincerely,
Walt Rankin
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